
National public service week: 
Respect our rights!

The government’s National Public Service Week will be held from June 14 -20, 2015.  
This event is supposed to mark the importance of federal public service employees and  
recognize their service to Canadians. 

Instead, this government is gutting public services and trampling on our rights.

With the recent Budget Bill, the government wants to take away our Charter right to free  
collective bargaining.

Let’s use National Public Service Week to send a message against these attacks!

TA K E  A C T I O N

PSAC locals will be distributing a petition to Tony Clement to stop his attack on our rights.  
Sign and distribute the petition in your workplaces. 

Wear this “Respect” button to show your support:

• 	 Respect for collective bargaining

• 	 Respect for quality public services

• 	 Respect for our rights

• 	 Respect for the Charter
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